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Updated Mask Guidelines 
For the Kenilworth Park District 8.23.2021 

 
On Friday, August 20, 2021 the Cook County Department of Public Health issued 
an update for COVID-19 safety practices. The following are a list of those updates 
and how they will be enacted at the Kenilworth Park District: 
 

• Effective Monday, August 23rd, any individual aged two and older will be 
required to wear a mask when indoors in a public space, regardless of 
vaccination status.  

• Common public spaces include but are not limited to retail stores, health and 
fitness clubs, hotels, performance venues, movie theaters, commercial buildings, 
public transportation, and restaurants and bars when patrons are not actively 
eating/drinking. 

• All events held indoors at the Kenilworth Assembly Hall will require patrons 
to wear masks, regardless of vaccination status.  

• All programs run by the Kenilworth Park District indoors will require 
participants and staff to wear masks, regardless of vaccination status.  

 
To view the order issued by the Cook County Department of Public Health, please click 
here.  

In order for these new guidelines to work, we are relying on the honesty and 
integrity of all of our patrons. Stay safe! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding our new mask guidelines or the 
application for any specific programs, please email us at info@kpdistrict.org or call 
us at (847) 251-1691. 
 
From all of us here at the Kenilworth Park District, thank you for your continued 
support!  
 
Kenilworth Park District Staff 
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